

www.watertapinc.com

June 28, 2017

Mr. Paul Matthews Assistant Manager Public Works Public Services Area/Public Works Unit 301 E. Huron Street, P.O. Box 8647 Ann Arbor, MI 48107-8647

RE:

Public Works Unit

Water Main Line Stops and Insertable Valves

Dear Mr. Matthews,

Watertap, Inc. is pleased to accept an extension of the above-referenced contract with the City of Ann Arbor. The same pricing and contract agreement will remain unchanged through June 30, 2018.

We look forward to continuing our excellent business relationship.

Sincerely,

Lipda Carpani, Vice President

Watertap, Inc.